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Dangerous bills would deny critical veterinary care to the pets of South 
Carolinians. Your state legislators need to hear from you today 
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Dear Friends of Saint Frances:  Please read the information below sent by the 
ASPCA and consider contacting your state legislators today:

As you know, South Carolina's non-profit humane organizations are vital to 
providing affordable and accessible veterinary care to pets from families who 
may otherwise not have access to these services. Sadly, these critical services 
are under attack in the state legislature.

South Carolina state legislators are currently considering multiple bills that 
would place severe restrictions on these practices and deny medical care to the 
pets of some of your state's most vulnerable citizens.  

We cannot let these bills become law. 
 
What You Can Do

Please don't delay: There is a hearing on one of these bills TODAY
(Wednesday, April 20), and it is critical that your state senator and state 
representative hear from you right away.

Please visit the ASPCA Advocacy Center now to quickly and easily contact your 
legislators in Columbia and voice your opposition to any bill that limits these vital 
veterinary services. 

Thank you, South Carolina.
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